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Congratulations Jennifer and Patricia!

Shawn Orr <sorr3@ashland.edu> Wed, May 5, 2021 at 11:40 AM
To: Jennifer Groman <jgroman@ashland.edu>, Patricia Farrenkopf <pfarrenk@ashland.edu>

Cc: Donna Breault <dbreault@ashland.edu>, Amiel Jarstfer <ajarstfe@ashland.edu>, "Brauner, Soren"
<SBRAUNER@ashland.edu>, Daniel McDonald <dmcdona1@ashland.edu>, Rosaire Ifedi <rifedi@ashland.edu>

Congratulations Jennifer and Patricia!

The Center for Innovation and Teaching Excellence, in collaboration with the Faculty Development
Senate Committee and the Provost's office, is pleased to inform you that your High Impact Teaching
and Learning Practices Grant has been extended for a second year. The purpose of this grant is to
support faculty member's innovation and engagement in a deliberate, documented process of
reflection, planning, action, and observation intended to improve teaching and student success.

The second year grant extension includes $3000 for the continued implementation of the move

of The Martin W. Essex School for the Gifted and Talented™ to Ashland University for
summer 2021, as outlined in your 20-21 report.

You will receive the original grant contract from the Provost’s office, where you will notice additional
signature lines at the end of the contract for year two. Please sign that contract, have your
department chair and dean sign it, and then forward it to the Provost's office. You will also get
information to select the funding payment options.

As a reminder, in addition to the final report, you agree to share outcomes in writing and/or through
oral presentations to the campus community and/or community-at-large in the year following the
grant period. CITE will coordinate this with you after your grant is complete. You also agree to remain
at Ashland University for at least one year following the receipt of the award.

Congratulations again, please look for the official contract later this month, and we wish you the best
as you utilize these funds.

Best,
Shawn

Shawn Orr
In order to connect while still maintaining social distancing measures, you may reach me in the following ways:

¢ VVia my cell phone: 517-920-3719
¢ By email: sorr3@ashland.edu

* During my office hours on Tuesday from 9-11 or Thursday from 1-4 via ZOOM.

| also understand the increased responsibilities virtual learning has on all of us, and want you to know | respect and value
flexible work patterns. I'll look forward to your response when you are next working.

Shawn Orr

Assistant Provost of Academic Instruction

Faculty, Communication Studies

Director of the Center for Innovation and Teaching Excellence

National PRSSA Chapter Adviser

333 Center for Fine Arts
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